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Dear colleagues,  

The 13th Coordinating Committee meeting of the bilateral fusion cooperation agreement Euratom-

U.S.DoE is planned for the 12th February 2010.  

 
We would appreciate receiving from you a summary update of current or planned collaborative 
activities between your respective institutes and U.S. entities. In this respect, please find appended 
the last inventory dated October 2008, to be used as reference. Your response within the next weeks 
will allow us to send to DoE an updated inventory in advance of the meeting. 

Thanks for your help and kind regards,  

Steven Booth  

<<CC-12 (EU-US) D-02 - specific ongoing collaborations.doc>>  
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"The views expressed are purely those of the writer and may not in any circumstances be regarded as 
stating an official position of the European Commission" 
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